
April 27, 1973 

Mr. Paul Aslanian 
1210 Kresson Road 
Cherry Hill, N. J. 08034 

Dear Mr. Aslanian: 

We are extremely grateful for your willinqne s t 
be a St. Vartan STeward, and for your g nero ity 
in donating $100 in your capacity as a t ward. 
We hope this will be a beginning in establishing true 
stewardship in our Church. 

The lapel pin, specially designed for o r Stewards 
by the n t d artist Walter Kaprielian, is attached 
to this l tt r. We hope you will wear it proudly 

a sym ol of your Stewardship. 

It is ou 
regularl 
with you 

Thank yo 
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hope that you will renew your stewardship 
each year, about which we will be in touch 

again, and very best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antre ssian 
encl/rec #16373 


